
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  Teresa Sutherland, City Manager  

 

Date:  January 19, 2020 

 

Subject: O-1-20:  Exempt Service – Correcting Certain Exempt Service Position Titles 

 

 

This ordinance corrects the titles “Director of Human Resources” and “Management Information 

Technology Director” used in Section 3.08.030 C of the City Code to match the titles used in 

Section 3.08.030 A, which are “Human Resources Manager” and “Management Information 

Technology Manager.”   

 

Prepared by Teresa Sutherland, City Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 


